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TOWN OF CONCORD TOWN BOARD September 9, 2021
Work Session 6:30 p.m.

Supervisor Drake discussed the following topics with the Board:

1. On the agenda tonight is the MDA Consulting Engineers Contract for the
Morton Road culvert emergency repair project. Their fee is $27,500 for the whole
project but only part of that fee will be paid this year; the balance will be billed next year
when the construction process will begin,

Hwy Supt Edwards asked about advertising for this emergency road closing.
Town Atty Attea said that advertising in the legal paper is not required. Hwy Supt
Edwards will distribute a notice to the residents of Morton Road advising of the road
closure and has advised the school district. Supervisor Drake thought this may be
something that could be a CodeRed alert. The Highway Department will begin the
project on Monday. Signs will be posted.

2. The Town has received the Notice to Proceed from Occhino Paving the Senior
Center Parking lot; notified Marie Thorton from Erie County that the project is moving
forward.

3. Also in tonight’s packet is the list of CDBG eligible items and improvements
for the Senior Center:

Architectural;

* masks, gloves, sanitizing spray for the fogger machine and cleaning
products; approximate cost $5,000.

* apermanent floor to ceiling divider and smaller point of use table dividers
for the large meeting room. This would allow for greater separation of
occupants; approximate cost $40,000.

* apermanent, clear window or other divider whick would separate the
kitchen from the large meeting room; approximate cost $10,000.

Mechanical;
« Filter sensors.
¢ Stand-alone filtration units for each of the rooms

4. There was discussion about Rails to Trails. The Planning Board discussed the
ECRT at their last meeting and made a recommendation that the Town Board require
ECRT to provide a SEQR. The recent vandalism at a neighboring home was discussed,
Will the local police answer a call on the trail? Will the police go off road to chase?
Supervisor Drake will reach out to Orchard Park for further discussion.



